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Overnight Lane Closure R-138 east 
Sunday 

 
(Kahnawake – 2, Kenténha/October 2020) 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) has been informed 
by the Jacques Cartier and Champlain Bridges Incorporated 
(JCCBI) that the left lane of the R-138 up-ramp towards 
Montreal will be closed for inspection, Sunday, October 4th, 
from 9pm to 5am. 
 
One lane will always be available during this intervention, no 
major impact to traffic is expected. 
 
The MCK reminds the public that these works are subject to 
change due to weather conditions, operational constraints, or 
work progression and that it does not take part in the 
scheduling or cancellation of such works. 
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